Ref: AM-215-03-MDC-2 17
Date: 20 August 2017
M/S: Freiburg Contracting & General Maintenance L.L.C

P.O. Box No. 43206 — Abu Dhabi
Tel. No. 02 491 0080

Kind Attn: Eng. Mohammed Shehadeh
Managing Partner

Subject: Appreciation Letter.

We would like to thank you and your teams for the successful completions for the below projects:

1) MEP works for High speed line-1 project in Al Ain,

2)Main Contracting for High speed line-2 project in Al Ain.

3)MEP works for Distribution center-2 in Al Ain.

4) MDC-2 in Abu Dhabi.

5) Electrical works for MDC-1 and Frozen bakery project in Abu Dhabi.

6) HV feeder in Al Ain.

Where it is all about dedications and hard works of you and your teams that our company could
complete the projects in time and within budget.

We feel proud having such contractor within our network, we sincerely appreciate you and wish that
you and your company would keep up the superior work in future too.

Best regards,

ng. Alaeddin Taleb.
Agthia /Senior Projects Manager
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